
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                  
 
April 21, 2014 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Chairman Keith 
Olsen, Warren Ploeger and Steve Roberts. Also present were County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla 
Hathhorn.  Keith Olsen opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 
 
PAYROLL 
The April 16, 2014 payroll was approved as follows: 

General $66,085.49 
Road & Bridge 11,316.00 
Election 1,530.74 
Appraiser 5,500.46 
Noxious Weed 1,775.60 
ACC  8,025.87 
JJA Core 10,154.73 
ACE Fund 750.30 
Services for Elderly 2,301.00 
Solid Waste 2,450.60 
Special MVT 1,260.00 
Employee Ben FICA 6,785.06 
Employee Ben KPERS 8,473.25 
State Unemploy/Work Comp -234.06 
Insurance -6,582.60 
TOTAL $119,592.44 

 
BG CONSULTANTS 
Tom Bennett, BG Consultants, presented an application for signatures to request funds for OS-70 Bridge. It is located 2 ½ 
miles north and 2 ½ miles east of Fairview on Falcon Road. Bennett also reported on signage for high-risk rural roads. A wide 
variety of County road projects and signage were discussed. 
 
COMMUNITY CORRECTIONS 
Venice Sloan, Community Corrections Director, presented paperwork for the Commissioner’s signatures.  
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Warren Ploeger to approve the April 14, 2014 minutes. Seconded by Keith Olsen. Motion carried. 
 
SHERIFF 
Sheriff John Merchant reported there are 10 inmates currently in the Brown County Jail. Merchant also discussed an illegal 
trash dumping. 
 
Motion by Steve Roberts to adjourn. Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:18 a.m. The 
next meeting will be held Wednesday April 30, 2014. 
 
 


